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07 May 2014 
 
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge St., 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Attn: Ms Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
By electronic filing and e-mail 
 
 
Dear Ms Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2013-0321 OPG Payments – Issue Prioritization 
 
GEC supports the submissions made by AMPCO et al with the exception of the proposed 
treatment of the depreciation issues 6.11 and 6.12.  Please see our submissions of March 31st.  
In addition, GEC is concerned that the proposed extended depreciation periods for Pickering 
and Darlington are inappropriate given the likelihood that the life extension of Pickering and 
the refurbishment of Darlington would be non-cost-effective.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
David Poch 
 
Cc: all parties 


